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BOARD MEETING SUMMARY 

January 14, 2021 

                                                                    

The Board of Dental Examiners of Alabama met Thursday, January 14, 2021, via videoconference. All 

members were in attendance, as were selected staff members. 

 

The meeting came to order at 6:01 P.M. The Board then took the following actions: appointed a committee 

of Mr. Edmonds, Dr. Marshall Williams, and Alabama Building Commission project architect Dan 

Woods to review a submission of qualifications, and make a recommendation at the February meeting 

as to that submission; approved a request to fund a former Board member’s continued membership in 

the American Association of Dental Boards; approved a student’s request to continue in the Alabama 

Dental Hygiene Program, despite having missed a lecture weekend because of unexpected, significant 

medical circumstances; and appointed Ms. Kay Alexander as a Board representative to CITA, in place 

of Dr. Cunningham, at Dr. Cunningham’s request. 

 

The Board then approved various license and permit applications, and made decisions as to various 

disciplinary actions. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:48 P.M. 
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